
Help Wanted 
 

KING AND QUEEN COUNTY 
BUILDING OFFICIAL/INSPECTOR 

 
The County of King and Queen is receiving applications for a Building 

Official/Inspector to make routine field inspections and perform plan 

reviews.  A thorough knowledge of the Virginia Uniform Statewide Building 

Code and other associated laws and regulations is required.  Individual must 

have ability to deal effectively with the public and various State and Local 

Agencies.  Applicants must have relevant certifications including electrical, 

plumbing, building, mechanical, gas,   and training as required by the 

Virginia Uniform Statewide Building Code or have held for a minimum of 5 

years a current valid Class A Contractors license and able to become 

certified in all areas including plan review within 12 months from the date of 

employment.  Candidates with valid certifications in the areas outlined 

above are strongly preferred.   Must have a valid driver’s license and a good 

driving record and pass criminal background check. 

 To apply, please submit County Application and resume to:  K. Diane 

Gaber, King and Queen County Administrators Office, King and Queen 

C.H., Virginia  23085 (804-785-5975) or by e-mail to 

dgaber@kingandqueenco.net.   Position is open until filled. 

King and Queen County is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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